
Minutes of a Members’ meeting of the 

Focus Group Camera Club 

May 9, 2017 

 

 A duly called and constituted members’ meeting of the Focus Group Camera Club was held on May 9, 

2017, beginning at 7:30 p.m., at River Road Presbyterian Church, Richmond, Virginia. 

 

The President opened the meeting, welcomed guests, and made announcements. 

 

 The President next recognized members Bob Cole and Al and Linda Warfield, and presented testimonial 

plaques to them, in honor of their long and distinguished services to the Club. 

 

 John Garofalo next introduced the evening’s program, which consisted of a mini-showcase of images by 

Club members.  Gilpin Brown showed interesting images of soap bubbles in water. Frank Feigert offered 

images with extended bokeh. Al Warfield demonstrated ways to make refection-free prints. Bill Piper showed 

artistic and painterly images processed in Topaz software. Hal Tyler showed interesting, unusual images of 

Cuba. 

 

And nothing further remaining to be done, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

  

      Respectfully submitted 

      Durwood Felton, Secretary 


